
***PUBLIC NOTICE***    

JACKSONVILLE HOUSING 
Waiting List Closing Notification 

 

The Preliminary Applications for Centennial Towers, 
Hogan Creek, and the Public Housing Working and Non-
Working Five (5) Bedroom waiting list will be closing on  

Friday, August 23, 2024. 
Consideration for Pre-applications for the above-listed waiting 
list will be accepted online by using the Rent Café Application 

Portal: https://myportals.jaxha.org/ by 

Friday, August 23, 2024, at 11:59 p.m. 
Please Note: All other Jacksonville Housing waiting lists 

are closed at this time. 


